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Anglophone School District-South
118 Brunswick Street, St. George, NB E5C 1A9

Phone: 506-755-4020 Fax: 506-755-4033

Bill Peppard, Principal Matthew Kernighan, Vice Principal
Vision Statement
An Inspiring Community of Learners Striving to be Excellent, Compassionate, and
Supportive in All That We Do

June 1, 2015

Dear Parents,

The Kindergarten Teaches will be purchasing all school supplies over the summer
months. We will be collecting a $30.00 fee from each student to purchase the
necessary supplies. Please send the supply fee in to the school by June 22, 2015, that
would be greatly appreciated. Our intention is to lessen the stress on parents by buying
supplies for the entire class over the summer months. Everyone in the class will have

the same items. If you are writing a cheque, please make it payable to Carol Harris and
funds will be divided between the two classes.

Please note that the $30.00 fee is NOT the same as the SGES $10 student fee that
will also be collected in September

Required Supplies:
e Lunch bag
e Book bag ‘

* Indoor sneakers — students must have indoor sneakers to participate in gym
class. Sneakers must have non-marking soles.

Please insure that all clothing and personal items are marked with your child’s name.
Yours in learning,

Mrs. Francine Roy-Charron
Mrs. Carol Harris
Kindergarten Teachers

¢ Strive for Excellence Goal Driven Empower Each Success for All*



